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Comments: 45 years ago my husband and I hiked into the Frank Church River of No Return Wilderness to the

Salmon River. It was one of the most memorable experiences of my life. To think that this Wilderness is

threatened by mining operations that have devastated the west is beyond my comprehension. How can we

continue to jeopardize our wild areas for pure profit?  The environmental assessments are not adequate to

protect the wilderness area. The fisheries are endangered by the mining as well as air quality, water quality, and

wildlife habitat, Do not let this project happen. I want my children to be able to have the same opportunity to

experience this beautiful wilderness area.


